
24/7 hotline – obtain 
incident assistance 
anytime 
incident@camposth
omaz.com

DATA INCIDENT
CENTER

ONGOING ADVICE IN
DATA INCIDENTS

IMPROVEMENT AND
RECOMMENDATIONS

Risk assessment
Noti�cation to ANPD / 
data subjects / third 
parties
Forensic investigations
Administrative and
judicial proceedings
Internal documentation 
and communication

Data incident response 
plan
Tabletop exercises
Information security 
measures

Emergency

Full compliance - LGPD 
and sector-speci�c 
legislation    
Perfecting and adapting 
existing privacy 
programs   
Compliance for small 
businesses and 
startups  
Compliance for speci�c 
industries and sectors 

LGPD AND SECTOR-
SPECIFIC COMPLIANCE

DATA PROTECTION
ADVICE

DPO AS-A-SERVICE

TRAINING AND 
AWARENESS

  Risk assessment
  Privacy notices
  Corporate policies
  Labor practices
  Marketing practices

RegulatoryThird-party assessment
Review of contracts and 
clauses

THIRD-PARTY 
MANAGEMENT AND
DATA SHARING RISKS

M&A OPERATIONS

Due diligence
Review of M&A 
contracts

COMPETITION LAW

Analysis of 
concentration acts
and antitrust law

Transactional

Strategic cases
Class actions
Litigation for tech                        
companies 
Individual claims (data 
subjects)
Labor claims

LITIGATION

PUBLIC POLICY & 
NEW REGULATIONS

ELECTIONS

ADMINISTRATIVE
LITIGATION

Online advertising
Bulk messaging
Law enforcement 
requests
Court and 
administrative claims

Advocacy actions
Monitoring of 
recommendations and 
guidelines published by 
ANPD (Brazilian Data 
Protection Authority)

Litigation

Training sessions in 
english for lawyers and 
non-lawyers

ANPD (Brazilian DPA)
Consumer claims
Regulatory agencies 
(e.g., banking and health 
sectors)
Public prosecutor / 
District attorney


